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3rd March 2025 

 
 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
It saddens me to inform you that we had intruders in school on Saturday afternoon.  
 
A large number of youths came into the nursery playground and set fire to some nursery 
equipment. 
 
Firefighters attended and were able to control the fire and put it out. The aftermath was 
destroyed equipment and the associated debris in the playground. We have worked hard to 
remove this, to ensure our nursery children could safely play outside today.  
 
We do have CCTV of the incident and some of the youth’s faces are clearly visible. The 
police are now investigating this incident. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
T. Webley  
 
Headteacher 
 

  
 
 
                                              
 

 
 
 


